
   
    

MINUTES OF THE BOARD OF LICENSE COMMISSIONERS 
OF CECIL COUNTY 

  

The Board of License Commissioners of Cecil County met in a regular session at the County Administrative Building, 
Conference Room, 200 Chesapeake Boulevard, Elk Room, Elkton, MD on Wednesday, August 27, 2014 at 9:15 

A.M. 
 
PRESENT:        Tim Snelling, Chairman 

                        John Eller, Commissioner 

                        Herrel "Cuz" Curry, Commissioner 
                        H. Norman Wilson, Jr., Esquire  
                        Earl R. Bradford, Chief Alcohol Beverage Inspector 

                        Robin Coyle, Administrative Assistant 

  

Application received from Carl Elmer Jarusek, President; Kathy Jarusek, Vice President; SW, Inc. T/A Subworks 
Pizzeria, 5319 Pulaski Highway, Perryville, Maryland 21903 for issuance of a new Class "B" Beer & Light Wine 
Alcoholic Beverage License  

Carl and Kathy Jarusek appeared before the Board; they were duly sworn by the Clerk.  Mr. Wilson read the public 
notice which appeared on dates of August 13 and 20, 2014.  The fully executed application packet with proper fees 
included: signatures of 10 registered voters and property owners in District 6; the certification form stated 
sandwiches, pizza, dinners, full service.  Chairman Snelling asked what their plans were; Mr. Jarusek stated they 
would just like to add beer and wine to the menu.  Commissioner Eller made a motion to approve the new license; 
Commissioner Curry seconded that motion and the Board unanimously approved the new license. 

Class "B" BWL No. B-72 - Earl Young, President; Uncle Willy's, Inc.; Elsie Davila and Jennie Huber, Sisters and 
Suds, LLC; Lease Managers; T/A Uncle Willys Restaurant & Lounge, 325 W. Main Street, PO Box 646, Rising Sun, 
MD 21911 

Elsie Davila appeared before the Board; she stated they would like to add tables outside on a patio; Mr. Wilson 
asked where the patio would be, Ms. Davila stated on the looking at the building from the road, it would be on the 
left.  Chairman Snelling asked if this was in town limits, she stated yes.  Chairman Snelling stated she would need 
to get a letter from the town granting permission.  Commissioner Eller made a motion to approve the outdoor sales 
conditioned upon submitting written permission from the Town of Rising Sun and a 30 day trial period; 
Commissioner Curry seconded that motion and the Board unanimously approved the outdoor sales conditioned 
upon submitting written permission from the Town of Rising Sun and a 30 day trial period. 

General Business 

·                    Approve Minutes  

The minutes from the July 2014 meeting were approved. 

·                    Specials 

Old Business 

New Business 



  

With no further business to discuss, the meeting was adjourned. 

BY:  

                                                                                                 

Tim Snelling, Chairman 

  

ATTEST: 

                                                                                                 

Robin S. Coyle, Administrative Assistant 

  

  

 


